
       Christ the King 

 Year 3 Autumn 1 Newsletter 

     Learning together in faith, hope and love. 

Dear parents and carers, 

Welcome to Year 3! We hope you all enjoyed your holidays and are ready for the start of 

the new school year. Our first topic this term is We are Superheroes!   

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to ask a member of the team. 

Thank you for your support.  

Year 3 team. 

 

Celebration Certificates. 

 

 

The children will continue to earn certificates for reading and Maths.  

In Year 3, children will also have the opportunity to earn a pen license if 

they work really hard on their handwriting! 

 

We look forward to awarding your children with reading certificates and pen licences 

in the next few weeks! 

 

 

Home Learning 

Spelling practice, reading and times tables practice should be done each evening for 10 

minutes!  This is all in your children’s  white spelling book that they should be bringing 

home daily. A small piece of home learning will also be sent home at the weekend, but this 

will start after half term. 


